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Dear Sir/Madam,  
As a member and supporter of the Wildlife Trusts I am very concerned about the proposal to build 2000 houses on 
the Blean and the severe impact it will have on local wildlife. The UK is one of the most nature depleted countries in 
the world and, whilst acknowledging the need for new housing, projects need to be on a smaller scale whilst 
improving the land in between human settlements for wildlife eg wildlife corridors, woodpastures, protection of 
waterways etc. This proposal goes against these principles, not to mention sometimes unforseen consequences such 
as the impact of an increase in domestic cats on the surviving wild areas on the edge of the development. 
I urge you to reject the proposal. 
 
With regards 
Dr M J Churn 
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